
Message from the Program Chairs 
 

We have the pleasure to present the Proceedings of CloudCom 2018, the tenth IEEE International 
Conference on Cloud Computing Technology & Science. The conference was held in Nicosia, Cyprus 
from December 10th to 13th, 2018, and was organized by the University of Cyprus, under the auspices 
of the IEEE, IEEE Computer Society, Cloud Computing Association (www.cloudcom.org), and the 
IEEE Technical Committee on Cloud Computing (TCCLD).  

The interest in Cloud computing in both academia and industry keeps increasing.  With a total of 132 
submissions, IEEE CloudCom reflects this tendency and remains the main regular event in the field 
worldwide. This year, we received 91 submissions for the main conference and 33 submissions to the 
PhD consortium, and the short papers session. Each paper was reviewed by at least three program 
committee members who provided detailed and thorough reviews that helped us to finalize the 
decisions. We thank all the PC members and the external reviewers for their hard work. After a 
discussion phase, we selected 18 submissions as full papers (acceptance rate ~20%), 8 submissions as 
short papers and 3 submissions in PhD Consortium.  

The Technical Program Committee was organized in four different tracks, each of them representing a 
key research topic in Cloud Computing. Each track was co-chaired by two leading researchers in their 
corresponding field assisted by 225 PC members in total. We would like to deeply thank all of them for 
their hard work, and the rigorous and high quality reviews they provided. We are also grateful to authors 
who continue to submit their best results to CloudCom. 

Besides the main conference program, the four-day CloudCom event consists of three workshops and 
one tutorial. Special thanks the Workshops and Tutorial Chairs, Prof. Domenico Talia and Prof. 
Dimitrios Tsoumakos  for selecting the three successful co-located workshops and the tutorial. 

We are very grateful to our keynote speakers (Prof. Chunming Rong, Dr. Herodotos Herodotou, Dr. 
Sameh El-Ansary), who kindly accepted our invitation to give insightful and prospective talks. We are 
also very thankful to the Steering Committee Chairs, Prof. Chunming Rong and Dr. Martin Gilje Jaatun 
for their time and very valuable support. We additionally would like to express our gratitude to the 
General chair, Prof. George Papadopoulos, for their continuous effort in making CloudCom 2018 
another great and successful event in the CloudCom series. Finally, special thanks also goes to Lisa 
O'Conner and IEEE CPS for preparing and publishing these proceedings. 
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